

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

August 4, 2021

Subject:

Authorization for youth baseball to install fences

Dear colleagues,

In our April 19th meeting we authorized West Seneca Youth Baseball to install, at their cost, home run fences at Harlem Road Park (3), Dirksen Park (1), and Fireman's Park (2).

There is currently one home run fence installed at Harlem Road Park. A resident next to Harlem Road Park has expressed concern that this fence detracts from residents' ability to enjoy that part of the park for purposes other than baseball. Since two diamonds at that park do not yet have fences, and from my conversation with Mr. Albano they will not install fences this year, I propose that we rescind our approval for fences around the Harlem Road 2 and 3 diamonds for the time being. Should WSYB wish to install fences next year, we will have time to get neighborhood input before we approve them.